
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 Dear Parents/Carers, 
  

World Food Day 
 

To celebrate World Food Day, which is on Friday 16th October, we would like to help our 
community by supporting the local foodbank. If you would like to help, please send in any 
spare tins or packets of food, for example, soup, rice or pasta.  All donations will help the food 
bank to support local families. 
  
In school, children will decorate a box in their class and fill it with the food that has been 
collected, which we will then donate to the food bank. 
  
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Ann Titchener 
Deputy Head  

 
  
 

 


